
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 14, 2022 

 

Town of Dumfries Celebrates Juneteenth 
 

Town Offices will be closed on Monday, June 20, 2022 in observation of Juneteenth holiday. 
 

Please visit the Town website for information regarding Town services and events: 
https://www.dumfriesva.gov/index.php 
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